
 

 

Timber Ridge Presbyterian Women 

November 6, 2019 

 

 We gathered at the home of our hostess LeeAnne Shelton, and all enjoyed the 

lovely refreshments that she had prepared. There were nine women in attendance. They 

were Eleanor Lowery, Ruth Burkey, LeeAnne Shelton, Zelma Edmondson, Vicki 

Trentham, Marilyn Brumley, Beth Morrell, Bobbie Jo Barrett, and Rev. Chris Bohn. 

Announcements and prayer requests were made known. Ruth led us in prayer and our 

Purpose was read in unison. Beth read three selections from the Mission Yearbook and 

concluded with prayer. We had a group discussion of the final lesson of this year’s Bible 

study God’s Promise I am with You. 

 Following our lesson, the minutes from our October meeting were read and 

approved. The Treasurer reported a balance of $740.46. She said that she had to pay $100 

for our Presbytery pledge. She shared a thank you note from the Tabernacle Soup 

Kitchen.  

 Our mission project for the month was to have been the ETSU UKIRK. After 

some discussion, LeeAnne made the motion that we give $250 to The Isaiah 117 House 

and $250 for Gift for Kids. Beth seconded the motion and all were in favor. 

 Old business discussed: Our Thank Offering Dinner was on Nov. 17th 

immediately following worship. Our Christmas Dinner will be on Dec. 18th. We will 

begin eating at 6:30. 

 We closed our meeting with the Mizpah benediction. 

 Our next meeting will be our Christmas luncheon at the home of Beth Morrell on 

December 7th at noon. Everyone is asked to bring a soup or salad or other favorite dish to 

share and a $10 gift for our gift exchange. 

 Communion will be prepared by Zelma on December 1st, Sandra on December 

24th, and LeeAnne on January 5th. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Beth Morrell, Secretary 


